
 

 

To: PAPDS Members 

From: Bob Gillmer, President PAPDS 

 

Hello! 

I first would like to wish everyone a happy, healthy prosperous New Year! 

The officers of PAPDS have met in January, and will be meeting quarterly throughout the year.  We have 

several changes to announce, so here we go! 

1. Since we did not receive any nominations for Secretary of PAPDs, our Treasurer Joe Pauswinski 

has volunteered to assume that position until a replacement is found.  If anyone is interested in 

helping our organization in this capacity, please contact Bob at: 

rgillmer@drivertrainingservices.com, or call my cell phone 215-699-0836 

2. We are going to postpone our annual general meeting, that is usually held in May, to the Fall.  It 

will be held in Manheim on Monday October 21st.  Any suggestions for presenters will be 

considered: please contact me with info. 

3. We will be attempting to send out via email a regular newsletter. 

4. We would like to schedule one or two webinars throughout the year.  The webinars would be 

approximately one hour in length.  The dates will be announced on our website www.papds.net 

5. Last but not least, 2019 dues notice is attached: please remit ASAP, so your membership does 

not lapse.   

As always, I thank you for your support and contributions to this organization.   

Happy Motoring! 

 

Bob 
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